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Memo 
To: Pastors, Parochial Vicars, & Religious Education Personnel   

From:    Kathy Conner, Chancellor 

Date: March 13, 2020 

Re: Suspension of Faith Formation / Religious Education Classes 

 

With the decision to close all schools of the Diocese of Sacramento effective today, all faith 

formation / religious education classes are also suspended.   

The Office of Family & Faith Formation will be ready to provide you next week with resources and 

possible alternatives for your students to continue their faith formation at home.  They will be 

available to work with your coordinators to provide as much assistance as possible.  Please do 

not hesitate to reach out to them next week. Their contact information is listed below. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate through daily changes. 

 

Office of Family and Faith Formation Staff: 

Chris Owens, Director of Family & Faith Formation 
916-733-0155 
cowens@scd.org  
 
Lauralyn Solano, Assistant Director for Lay Formation 
916-733-0153 
lsolano@scd.org   
 
Teresa Donan, Coordinator for Lay Ministry Formation & Support 
916-733-0132 
todonan@scd.org  
 
Martha Haig, Coordinator for Lay Ministry Formation & Support 
916-733-0131 
mhaig@scd.org    
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